Mickelson Anastasia

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 11:33 AM
To: Mickelson Anastasia

Subject: FW: support for HB 3470

From: Hannah Goldrich [mailto:hgoldric@hgoldric.cnc.net]
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 11:31 AM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: support for HB 3470

To: Chair Vega Peterson and members of the House Energy and Environment Committee
| write in strong support for HB 3470, the Climate Stability and Justice Act

HB 3470 is the most feasible and effective option available for Oregon to limit greenhouse gas emissions at present. It
sets these limits based on the best available science.

Since California adopted a similar approach in 2006, Oregon's adoption of HB 3470 would have the greater impact of
aligning with a much larger economy.

Public opinion polls indicate a public supportive of a carbon cap.
Please pass HB 3470 out of the Committee on April 21 and do all you can to advance HB 3470 this session.
Thanks.

Dan Goldrich, Eugene
danrico357 @gmail.com




